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Take a peek!

https://www.signupgenius.com/tabs/53173d80ea1c9eac24-201820191
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*Please see Ms. Tina or Ms. Brandy if 

you need a new form. Forms are due 

February 18th!

Now is the time to re-enroll for 
the 2019-2020 school year!



http://www.riverwoodresort.com/-2019-youth-initiative

Join us this Friday for muffins and 

bagels at 7am in the cafeteria!

All Pro Dad 
Breakfast!

http://www.riverwoodresort.com/-2019-youth-initiative


PTO NEWS:

Save the Date! 

Valentine's Service Night-support our community. 

 February 19, 5:30-7pm at the school 

*More details to follow!

The next PTO meeting will be held 

Thursday, February 14th, 5:30-6:30. 

*due to snow day scheduling changes, this is 

in lieu of our previously scheduled meeting 

on February 12. 

 

Please look for February Box Top submission 

sheets in your student's backpacks!







Trailblazers:





Athletics 
Girls Basketball: 
Monday, February 11, the “B” team will be at home to play the Saints of St. 
Michael.  The game is scheduled to begin at 5:30pm.  Come on out and support 
our Lady Rams! 
 
Monday, February 11, the “A” team will be in Midland to play Calvary Baptist.  The 
game is scheduled to begin at 5:00pm.  Make the trip to Midland and support the 
team! 
 
Wednesday, February 13, the “A” team will travel to Big Rapids to play the Colts 
of St. Mary.  The game is scheduled to begin at 6:30pm.  I am sure the ladies 
would love your support. 
 
Thursday, February 14, the “B” team will be home to host the Patriots of Heritage 
Christian.  This game is scheduled to begin at 5:30pm.  We would love to see you 
there. 
 
Thursday, February 14, the “A” team will be on the road again - this time to 
Gladwin.  Our ladies will take on Skeels Christian at their place.  The game is 
scheduled to begin at 5:30pm. 
 
Schedule Changes: 
Please make note of the schedule changes that have happened.  These changes 
were made to accommodate the recent weather and other hiccups in scheduling 
and gym availability (not necessarily ours).  I appreciate all of the support and 
patience, as all of the schools do the best that they can to be flexible.  You can 
find the changes on the schedule by going online to our athletics website under 
girls basketball (download schedule). 
 
Uniforms: 
All boys basketball uniforms and cheer team uniforms are due to be returned. 
 Please wash them and return them to Mr. McCausey as soon as possible. 
 
Athletics Banquet: 
On February 22, we will celebrate our boys basketball teams and their 
accomplishments.  The banquet will take place in the school cafeteria from 5:30 to 
7:00pm.  Boys basketball players and their families are invited to attend. 



Additional order forms are available from Mrs. Doyle 
or can be found at the communication center across 

from the office. 



You can now order a 
Renaissance Yearbook!

Renaissance is pleased to offer a high 

quality, personalized yearbook that is fun 

to look at for years to come! 


